
Meriden Animal Hospital

	 Meriden Animal Hospital has been serving the city of Meriden for over 50 
years. As an essential business, there was never any question as to whether Meriden 
Animal Hospital would stay open. Our clients’ and community counts on us and we 
have no intention of letting them down.  
	 At the beginning of 2020 Meriden Animal Hospital finished a complete 
hospital renovation with new state-of-the-art equipment and design. Though we 
had ambitious aspirations for a grand re-opening that the entire community could 
attend, Covid had other plans. 
	 As the state, country, and world began to shutdown we jumped into action, 
instituting our own stringent Covid protocols, ensuring the safety of our staff and 
clients. We moved to curbside drop-offs and found new technologies to 
communicate with our pet parents. With the forethought and early preparation from 
our leadership team we’ve been able to continue to provide excellent care to every 
animal we have the pleasure of treating.
	 Like everyone else, we look forward to things returning back to some 
semblance of normal. Until then, we remain vigilant and treat the health and safety 
of our clients and staff as our number one priority. We are here for our community 
and local business as a partner and a friend.
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